
Reminders 

• If you are approached by a Barton board member who is asking questions and/or 
requesting information, please make sure you notify your supervisor as well as 
Dr. Garstecki.. Official communication with board members occurs through the 
President’s Office. 

• If you are wanting to invite members of the legislature to college events, please 
coordinate with the President’s Office.  Do not extend the invitation from your 
respective area as all communication with state and national legislators and staff 
members is coordinated by the President’s Office. 

 


